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    19  January 2018 

 

Dear Dr.Weerayute Sudsomboon  , Dr.Tanaporn Muangmungkhun, Dr.Wilawan Jinwan, 

Dr.Weeraphol Pansrinuan, Assist.Prof.Suchada Karakorn, Assist.Prof.Dr.Bamrung 

Srinounpan, and Assist.Prof.Siriporn Muenhat 

 

 

Thank you for submitting a paper for presentation in this coming the 4th National and 

International Conference on Curriculum and Instruction (NICCI) 2018: Instructional Leadership: 

driving for professional learning community which will be held 9 February 2018 at Avani Khon 

Kaen Hotel and Convention Centre, Khon Kaen, Thailand.  The undersigned is pleased to 

inform you that your abstract entitled “The Desirable Characteristics of Automotive 

Service Technicians in era of Thailand 4.0 as Perceived by Entrepreneurship” has 

been reviewed and accepted for oral presentation. 

 

You will have 15 minutes for presentation and 5 minutes for audience discussion and 

questions.  Electronic devices such as a computer, projector, overhead projector will be 

provided in the presentation room and, if necessary, someone to help you with the 

technology.  We, then, suggest you to bring your presentation in USB flash drive or in CD-

Rom.   

 

You may submit the full paper before 26 January 2018.  Please note that abstract and 

full paper will appear in the CD-Rom as the conference proceedings. In the conference 

handbook, only abstract will be published. Proceedings and handbook will be available and 

distributed at the conference.  

 

Payment of registration fee must be made no later than 26 January 2018, otherwise 

your paper will be removed from the conference program. Conference and presentation 

schedule will be announced via conference website. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Khon Kaen in February. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

(Assistant Professor Teerachai Nethanomsak, Ph.D.) 

Conference Secretariat 

NICCI 2018 

 


